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2013 Hillcrest Lodge Kitchen Remodel

�0�2�8�1�7���9�(�5�1�2�1���± The City of Mount Vernon is pleased to announce the completion 
of a much anticipated project at Hillcrest Park. The kitchen in the Hillcrest Lodge has 
been completely remodeled and transformed into a commercial grade kitchen. 

The Mount Vernon Parks and Recreation Department worked with local businesses to 
plan and design a kitchen that not only meets the standards of a commercial grade 
kitchen, but is functional and easy to use for all of our clients. 

With the help of a very generous $10,000 donation from the Kiwanis Club of Mount 
Vernon, and facing a very strict 6 week timeline, the Mount Vernon Parks and 
Recreation staff completed the project on time and under budget. 

The City of Mount Vernon, and the Mount Vernon Parks and Recreation Department, 
would like to thank the Pickerings of Max Dales for their review of the project.

For further information, contact:
Larry Otos, Director
Parks and Recreation Department
360-336-6215

           


